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CONSULTATION AND SURGERY

THORACIC. GENERAL.CARDIOVASCULAR

DOCTORS PROFESSIONAL BUILDING. #403
1151 NORTH BUCKNER BOULEVARD
DALLAS, TEXAS 75218 (214) 328-4188 May 2, 1984

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Mrs. Davis and I would like to invite you and Mrs. Garcia to be our
guests at the General Meeting Luncheon of the Texas Medical Association in
Fort Worth at noon on Saturday, May 12. The luncheon will be held in the
Grand Ballroom of the Hyatt Regency Hotel, 700 Block of Main Street in Fort
Worth, Texas. A reception hosted by Dr. and Mrs. Alexander will preceed the
luncheon and will start soon after 11:00 0'clock.in the Grand Ballroom. All
attendees at the luncheon will be welcome at the Alexander Reception.

Vera Nell and I will be most pleased if you and Mrs. Garcia can attend.
Please reply at your early convenience.

Warmest regards,

»70*~U-_1
Milton V. Davis, M.D.
President
Texas Medical Association
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